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PUBLIC STATEMENT 
San Juan de Lurigancho: Electricity service was fully restored in 
affected households 
 
Significant progress was made in the works to alleviate the difficult situation of the people 
affected by the flooding that has caused an emergency to be declared in San Juan de 
Lurigancho. On our side, we inform the general public as follows: 
 

1. We have fully restored the electricity service in all the houses flooded by sewage in 
San Juan de Lurigancho. By following the procedure that was agreed with Sedapal, 
electricity was safely reinstated in these households without putting people at risk. 

2. We reiterate our commitment to work in coordination with authorities during this 
unfortunate emergency and call upon our customers to report any anomaly in the 
electricity service to Fonocliente 517-1717. 

3. The safety and wellbeing of people are the most important thing under these 
circumstances. The understanding of our customers during this time is greatly 
appreciated. 

 
 

Lima, January 28th, 2019. 
 
 

mailto:henry.canales@enel.com
http://www.twitter.com/enelperu

